
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran (DAC) is pleased to inform you that 41st Fadjr International 
Theatre Festival will take place from January 21st to 31st 2023 in Teheran, Iran. 

We highly appreciate if you could send the new production of your company. The application 
should reach by the deadline of the November 7th, 2022. The selection Committee will 
announce the invited international guest Performances through international affairs office of 
Dramatic Arts center.

It is worth noting that the festival will be held competitively. The winning groups in each 
of the competitive sections will be presented with a festival statuette or an honorary diploma.

You are kindly requested to include the following in your submission:

1. Accessible link for watching the suggested play. It should be in full version;
2. A synopsis of the play in English;
3. Application Form;
4. The number of troupe (included performers, technicians, and etc.);
5. History of Company and Resume of the show;
6. 4 high quality photos of the performance, or a direct, related and accessible link for 
finding them;
7. The Director and Playwright’s CVs and photos;
8. Telephone, cell phone number and email address.

The information should be mailed through the following address to International Affairs 
Department of Dramatic Arts Center of Iran.

Vahdat Hall, Ostad Shahryar St., Hafez Ave., Tehran, 1133914934 Iran
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran 
Tel: +9821 66 70 88 61 		  Fax: +98 21 66 72 53 16 
fadjrfestival.int@theater.ir   
Website: www.theater.ir/en  

The festival will cover: Full accommodation, 3 meals per day, rooms, airport pick up 
services, local transportation. Other cases will be subject to the agreement of the parties after 
the final selection.

Best regards,

Call for Entry

Kooroush Zareie
Festival Director

Kazem Nazari
General Director

Dramatic Arts Center of Iran


